
EXHIBIT 7 

PUBLISHER’S AFFIDAVIT FOR NEWSPAPER NOTICE 



PUBLIC NOTICE OF WATER WELL CONSTRUCTION APPLICATION 

Notice is hereby provided that Wickson Creek Special Utility District intends to file an application for 

water well construction to the Brazos Valley Groundwater Conservation District.  The well, called Well 

No. 9, will be located at 7852 FM 974, Bryan, TX 77808.  The proposed permit will allow production of 

1,939 acre feet per year for use as public water supply.  Questions or comments can be addressed to:  

Wickson Creek Special Utility District, Attention: General Manager, Kyle Eppler, P.O. Box 4756, Bryan, TX 

77805. 
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